
 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, November 1 

 

Attention students: 

On Tuesday, November 15, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and 

found items that are not claimed by 2:15 on Tuesday, November 15, will be discarded 

or donated to charity. Please check the Lost and Found areas in the cafeteria and the 

locker rooms for any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or books. 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

 

Attention all Boys Cross Country Members:  Please return your uniforms to the box 

on the counter in the Main Office as soon as possible.  Be sure your name is on it. 

 

The debate club will meet today after school in E-2. See Mr. Smith if you have any 

questions.  

 
The builders club will start its can food drive today. It will run until Friday, Nov 18th. The 

homeroom that collects the most food will win a bagel breakfast.  

 

The first meeting for Youth Canteen, the committee that decorates for the dances is today in room N-8 after 

school. We are in need of new members who would like to help us make posters for the dance and volunteer to 

work the concession stand. If you have any questions please see either Mrs. Hart or Mrs. Browning.  

 
The next Leo Club meeting will be on Wednesday, November 2nd in room B-1.   The 
club is open to everyone, and students are still welcomed to join.   If anyone has any 
questions, see Mrs. Cimino in the cafeteria during breakfast.  

 

The next meeting of the Builders Club is going to be Thursday, Nov 3rd in N-8. If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Cosentino or Mrs. Browning 
 

All 7th and 8th graders interested in playing baseball this spring should plan to attend an 

informational meeting after school on Thursday, November 3. This meeting is mandatory. See 

Mr. Smith in E-2 if you have any questions.  



 

 

 

 

 

A reminder to all girls trying out for the MS Cheerleading Team: Tryouts will be 

held today - Thursday from 3-5 pm in the MS Cafeteria.  

 

Reminder... 

The End of the Season Party will be held tomorrow, November 2nd  

At dismissal, players should report to E-1. If you will not be there right at dismissal, please let a 

coach know. Don't forget to arrange for 6:15pm pickup in front of the 11/12 if you're not going 

to the Big Man's Dinner. 

 

There will be no Channel One on the TV this week. 


